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Tororo Cement Clinker technology has 
reduced  dust emission over Tororo 
Municipality after NEMA’s intervention

Environment education to the younger 
generation getting to every part of the 
country

After intervention, Nyamuhizi wetland 
catchment in Mitooma District can flood 
again

The Board, Management and Staff of NEMA congratulate the President of 
the Republic of Uganda, His Excellency Yoweri Kaguta Museveni, entire 
Cabinet and all Ugandans on this auspicious occasion as we celebrate our 
30th NRM Anniversary. 

For the last 30 years, the NRM Government has spearheaded the protection, 
restoration and sustainable use of environment resources. Prominent 
policies and regulations that promote sound environment management 
such as the National Environment Act. Cap 153 of 1995 have gone a long 
way in integrating environment consciousness and planning in all sectors 
of Government, support public education initiatives and promote actions 
for sustainable development as a responsibility for all. 

Environment Management still remains 
our collective responsibility. Every Action 
Counts! 


